
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 17, 2024         Issue #17 

                   Upcoming Dates 

 

Hello LFMSS Families: 

 

Beginning next Tuesday, May 21st, we will have six weeks 

remaining in the school year.  These last few weeks are full of 

anticipation as the school year comes to a close, Grade 12’s 

are looking forward to Grad events, and the idea of summer is 

on the minds of many.  However, our students (and your 

children) still have a lot of learning to do!  

 

Here are a few items that I would like to share… 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

Regular attendance and being in class on time are two 

expectations that we continue to remind our students of on a 

daily basis.  We appreciate parent support as it relates to these 

two important matters. 

 

Closed Campus 

 

Other than Grade 12 students who have permission to leave 

campus at lunch or during a Study Block, all students from 

Grade 6-11 are not permitted to leave school grounds at lunch 

time.  We are hearing that some of our students are walking to 

our neighbourhood local store and we do not support this as 

we want to ensure that our students are safe and supervised 

while in our care during the school day. 

 

Student Celebrations and Recognitions 

 

During the month of June, our Staff will be coordinating 

several student events that celebrate and recognize the fine 

arts, athletics, and academics (which also include our Titan 

Traits). Next week, a schedule of events for June will be 

shared with our school community. 

 

 

…Cont’d 

 

 

 
 
May 20 Victoria Day (Schools Closed) 
 
May 24 District Athletics Evening (5pm) 
 
May 28 Fundy’s Got Talent 
 
May 29 Middle School Track Meet at MAP 
 
May 30 LFES Fun Night 
 
June 3 PAC AGM (7pm) 
 
June 7 Academic and Titan Awards 
 
June 11 Final Fundy Music Concert (6-9pm) 
 
June 12 Gr. 6 Regular Immunizations 

(round 2) 
 
June 13 Grad Dinner and Dance 
 
June 14 Gr. 6/7 Hot Lunch 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please visit www.lfmss.sd35.bc.ca for the  

most up to ate calendar of events. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Home and School Working Together 

Website - https://lfmss.sd35.bc.ca/ 
Follow us on Twitter @LFMSStitans 

http://www.lfmss.sd35.bc.ca/
https://lfmss.sd35.bc.ca/


 

 

 

Traffic and Road Safety 

 

We thank you for being mindful of our students who travel through our parking lots and crossing our streets 

before and after school.  We also continue to remind our student drivers about following the rules of the road (in 

particular, as it relates to speed and too many individuals in a vehicle). 

 

I wish you all a wonderful May long weekend. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Carla Clapton 

Principal 

  
 

 

LFMSS Lunch Club 

 

 
 
 
 



Homestay Families Needed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Foundry Event 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Community News 
 

Here are a few items from the Langley School District’s Community Bulletin Board. For more community 
events please visit https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/community-bulletin-board/ 
 

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/community-bulletin-board/

